
 

 
April 24, 2020 

Dear SBCSC families, 
 
Happy Friday and congratulations on completing another week of eLearning. Your 
continued commitment to our students means so much to the Corporation. Thank you. 
 
With about three weeks left in this spring semester, many of our updates on events like 
graduation, summer school, and athletics still remain dependent on our Governor’s 
decisions. On May 1, Governor Holcomb will either extend or lift the stay-at-home order, 
which will inform, in part, some of the decisions that have been on hold. 
 
Our meal distribution program continues to be a huge success and a welcome service 
to our students and their families. We will continue with the current locations and 
schedule for the next few weeks, and will transition to the summer meal schedule as we 
get closer to the close of the semester. More details to follow in upcoming issues of this 
newsletter. 
 
The next virtual “Talks with Todd” will be held on Tuesday, May 5, at 7 p.m. ​live on 
Facebook​. I encourage staff to participate and send in questions. We will continue 
holding these events every other Tuesday. 
 
Finally, for anyone who hasn’t already done so, please send in for your absentee ballot 
for the June 2 primary election. Click ​here​ to get yours.  
 
Thank you again for all your hard work. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 
  

https://www.facebook.com/events/1173063533084836/
https://www.facebook.com/events/1173063533084836/
https://www.sjcindiana.com/1822/2020-Primary-Election-Information

